PPER Email 2015-6 - Young Parents Program — Increasing the Maximum
Enrollment Age to 23 (Issued 2/5/2015)

Effectively immediately, clients may enroll in the Young Parents Program (YPP)
through age 23. Clients may complete participation in YPP through age 24.

By increasing the age for enrollment and participation, it is our hope that more clients
will be able to participate in YPP in their efforts to become self-sufficient.



